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Susan Strachan 
San Luis Obispo County Department of Planning and Building 
976 Osos St, Room 300 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93408  

Attn: Ms. Strachan:

ES.6 

Less than 25 mrem Remediation Threshold:  Considering all of the planning that REACH,
Cal Poly and other green energy stakeholders vision for the future use of Parcel P the
County can and should require PG&E to a lower than 25mrem Remediation Threshold,
reducing the inherent risk of radiological exposure at the site.
The County as the issuer of the Development Plan/Coastal Development Permit and
Conditional Use Permit has the authority to set the radiation level to a no-to-exceed 10
mrem level, and should not wait until another State Agency requires it.

4.15 Public Access:

Table 4.15-3 SLO County Parks and Recreation Element- 2006  

The PRE is old and outdated, as indicated on the last Parks and Recreation Commissions
annual report.  In 2003-2005 when were working on the current PRE we never envisioned
planning for access as at the time there was no discussion of the decommissioning of
Diablo Canyon. 
Connecting Montana de Oro SP to Wild Cherry Canyon has been a goal of the SLO Co
Trail Advisory Committee, CA Coastal District Trail Committee, Central Coast Concerned
Mountain Bikers, Los Padres Back Country Horseman, Atascadero Horsemen, and many
other equestrian groups. 
County DEIR should support both a multi-use trail on the coastal bluff and an interior trail
to connect Montana de Oro to Wild Cherry Canyon. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Longacre 
6445 Corral de Piedra 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 


